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A big thanks to Mrs. Barr, Mrs. London and their students for organizing and helping with Jump Rope for Heart Day!  Another Big Thanks to Mrs. McKinnon for organizing 100’s Day!

Additional Teaching Time:  You may have heard about the decision between the Provincial government and the BCTF to provide additional funding from the government to facilitate additional teacher hiring for the remainder of the 2015/16 school year.  Bert Ambrose will be adding time to two of our part time teachers, Mrs. Kursteiner and Mrs. Ollenberger, to assist students with numeracy, reading and/or writing.

PAC:  Next Meeting: March 14th
PAC would like to encourage parents to attend a meeting with the Ministry regarding Rural Education.  It will be held at NPSS on March 3 from 6-8 pm regarding the following information:
The Province of British Columbia is inviting us to participate in a discussion about Rural Education.  Parliamentary Secretary Linda Larson has been tasked to work with the education sector, the public and community stakeholder groups, as well as Donna Barnett, the Minister of State for Rural Economic Development, to create a Rural Education Strategy by the summer of 2017.  The purpose of this engagement is to explore rural school funding and educational practices, as well as the role educational programs and schools play in rural communities across the province. You can participate via http://engage.gov.bc.ca/ruraleducation/

Bucket Posters: The Buckets in our hallways are filling up with water droplets!  It is good to see our students are filling someone’s bucket!

Book Fair:  Students will have the opportunity to attend during the day on Feb. 20 and 21st.  There will also be an evening time on Feb. 20th  from 6-8 pm

Reading Challenge:  It will occur during March after the Book Fair, more details to come soon!  

Bookcases:  New build-in cupboards will be replacing our bookcases in the library and classrooms.  If you are interested in purchasing a bookshelf located in the hallway, please call Mrs. Boyd.

Kid’s Kin Club Bonspiel is March 18th!  This opportunity is offered through the Kin Club, it is not a school function, if students want to enter a team the information at the office. 

Science World: Will be presenting at our school on Monday! 9:15 (Grades 4-7), 10:55(K-3)

Pink Shirt Day:  Feb. 22 we will have an assembly and hopefully lots of students wear pink to acknowledge they will stand up against bullying. There are many websites explaining the history behind this memorable day.

Hotlunch:  Feb. 22 Hot Lunch Wendy’s
